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I strongly object to the laws allowing grave sites to be resold. It's 
repugnant in every way, showing great disrespect for the dead. It's 

sacrilegious and also shows no regard for those who paid large amounts 
of money in the belief that their relatives would be interred in a safe 

place.  
 

Time and time again NSW sweeps aside its history in favour of 
development. If land is in short supply then the government needs to 

come up with other solutions for future burials. 
 


